
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

        May 30, 2018 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your recent request for records regarding the Legislature’s appointment of Barbara Underwood 

to fill the vacancy in the office of Attorney General was received in this office on May 23, 2018.  

 

Transcripts and the roster of votes regarding the joint session of the Assembly and Senate to fill 

the office of Attorney General are attached. 

 

There are no publicly-available records for any meetings of any Assembly standing committee at 

which the Attorney General vacancy was discussed and/or voted on. Additionally, there are no 

publicly-available records of the Assembly majority or minority party conferences at which the 

Attorney General vacancy was discussed and/or voted on. 

 

The bi-partisan, bi-cameral committee who conducted the public interviews of the Attorney 

General candidates did not meet after those public interviews and no report has been or is 

expected to be filed with the Legislature. Therefore, there are no responsive records available. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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